
 
 

 

September 2019 

LWI/jsl 
 
 
Dear Headteachers, Year 5 Teachers, & Primary School Leaders 
 
Re:  Year 5 Enriching Workshops  
 
Barton Court Grammar School is pleased to offer again this year the “Year 5 Enriching Workshops” in a 
variety of subjects, providing your Year 5 students with the opportunity to attend workshops in English, 
Mathematics, Science, Languages (French, Spanish and German), Music, Philosophy, Geography, 
History, Design Technology, Physical Education, Drama and Art. These sessions will run after school 
between 4.00pm - 5.00pm. 
 
All the workshops will aim to stretch and engage students in a specific area of interest whilst offering them 
an insight into a grammar school environment and we are particularly interested in encouraging Pupil 
Premium students to attend in order to promote wider participation. 
 
Barton Court is an Ofsted Outstanding School and we recently received accreditation as an Advanced 
Thinking School. We would be delighted to contribute to your students’ achievement and provide them 
with an intellectually engaging taste of what Barton Court has to offer its students. 
 
To complement the sessions for Year 5 students, we are also holding two Parent Workshops in which 
parents can find out more about how Barton Court works as an Advanced Thinking School. Please find 
the details for these in the accompanying Parents’ letter. 
 
Can we please ask you to distribute the enclosed flyers to your Year 5 students.  Places are strictly limited 
and to book a place parents need to complete and return the attached booking form directly to us as soon 
as possible.  
 
If you wish to discuss this further or have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me by 
emailing lwild@bartoncourt.org.   
 
We look forward to welcoming and working with your students. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Ms L Wild 
Lead Teacher of Drama and Gifted and Talented Co-ordinator  
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